
 / Opportunities

Innovation & Technology / Technology Goods & Services

Replacement of Financial, Budgeting, and Human Resources 
Systems Request for Information

The City of Charlotte is seeking Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) information from Software 
Providers with proven experience in the public sector for the functional areas of budget, human 
resources, finance, procurement, project and grant cost accounting. The City's vision is to 
implement an integrated software solution to process, report, and store information; facilitate 
delivery of services and activities through better financial management, improved business 
processes and better information for decision making.
This Request for Information (RFI) is NOT intended to award a contract, rather to gain information.

Details

Posting Number 2020-Q4(Oct-Dec)-IT-2695

Anticipated Posting Date 2020-11-06

Commodity Code(s): 20851, 20853, 20863, 91804, 91829, 92049

Requirements Last Updated: 01/21/21

Estimated Total Value

The total project value is anticipated to be:

Contract Term

The term of the project is anticipated to be:


